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From the Reg. Prof. of Med. Oxford. To Sir George H. Perlay

(Letter Typewritten.) 2, December, 1914.

Dear Frerley,

Have you heard anything official of the offer to the War
Office of that MeGill Hospital Unit? It will be made up of
MeGill Professors and gtudents, comprising five or six of the
best surgeons of Montreal, a good pathologist and bacteriolog
ist, and trained students, I do hope it will be accepted, as
it is really a fine offer. Let me know please it it has come
officially through you, as [ could berhaps then do something
at the War Office.

Sincerely yours,

Wnm. Osler.



